
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Correction: Proforma files for S&P BSE Indices: Dec 2014 
 
We are retracting the announcement regarding the early dissemination of proforma files for S&P 
BSE Indices to align with standard practices across our index families. 
 
Proforma files for S&P BSE Indices will be sent daily from Friday, December 12, 2014 through to 
Thursday, December 18, 2014. 
 
For any information / clarification, you may contact Index Services on +91 22 2272 5213 / 5214. You 
can also write us at index_services@spdji.com 
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